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January, 2020 
 

Principal’s Den 

Just a few reminders… 
➢ Regular attendance is critical for academic success.  Please 

make sure your little lion is on time each day.  Missed minutes 

of instruction add up quickly.  This includes early dismissals 

in the afternoon, too.  ☺ 

➢ The flu and sickness season is here.  Students who have a 

fever should stay home until they are fever free for 24 hours 

without medicine.  Thank you for helping us keep our 

community healthy! 

➢ If your child is sick, be sure to send in a doctor’s note or a 

parent note upon his or her return.  After 5 unexcused 

absences, a conference with administration is required. 

  

  

Dear LES families, 

     Happy New Year!  Welcome to 2020!  I hope you and 

your family had a wonderful winter break.  My staff and I 

are excited to get the second semester started!  We are 

looking forward to the learning, exploring, and growing 

that will happen over the next semester.  Let us know if we 

can support you in any way. 

 

       

                                                                    Respectfully, 

                                                                    Mrs. Patton 

                                                                                     #WeAreLiberty                                                                     

 

 

Upcoming Events 

January 15 
Marco’s Pizza Spirit Day/Bank Day 

January 16 
Marco’s Pizza Spirit Day! 

January 20 
MLK Day; No school 

January 28 
PTO Meeting at 6 p.m. 

January 29 
Bank Day 

 

Reading Fun! 
 Now that we are back into our 
routines after break, it’s the 
perfect time to encourage your 
little lion to begin or continue a 
reading routine each day at home.  
Our LES library has a wonderful 
selection of books to choose from 
as well as several different 
reading challenges students can 
participate in.  Encouraging 20 
minutes of reading each night is a 
wonderful way to build your 
child’s reading fluency, 
comprehension, and love of 
reading.  Children of all ages love 
to be read to!  Sharing a story 
together is a powerful and 
effective way to strengthen 
literacy.  Have fun with books and 
go read!    
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